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Date: 17/06/2022
Dear Parent,
Notification of deadline changes and price increase
We are writing to inform you that our deadline to sign up for travel for the 2022-23 academic year will be changing to 1st July. 
We will also be raising our ticket prices by £50. Please be assured that customers signed up for travel before this date, will not be subject to any changes in their ticket price. 
If you are waiting for exam results, you should sign up and pay a deposit if you may need the bus. We will issue you a full refund if you no longer require transport before travel is taken. We cannot guarantee a place on a bus after the deadline. 
Our changes have come from an unprecedented raise in costs for fuel which we could not foresee when we set our prices in February. We are experiencing significant driver shortages which we cannot keep up with and is changing the way we organise our business. 
We have no option but to make these changes to ensure our customers continue to receive the excellent service they deserve. 
Assuring you of our best in intentions at all time. 
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